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Bobbie Walthall

To: David L. Corliss
Subject: RE: Our goal: Better city service [#212]

----- Forwarded message ----- 
From: "Megan Gilliland" <mgilliland@lawrenceks.org> 
To: "David L. Corliss" <DCorliss@lawrenceks.org> 
Subject: Our goal: Better city service [#212] 
Date: Tue, Nov 1, 2011 12:51 pm 

 

FYI  
 

From: Wufoo [mailto:no-reply@wufoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2011 12:51 PM 
To: Megan Gilliland; Eric Gruber 
Subject: Our goal: Better city service [#212] 
 

Subject  Library Plans 

Comments  Dear City Commissioners, I recently noted that you will be discussing the 

plans 

for the new Lawrence Public Library. Although I am an avid supporter of 

the new 

library, I do not feel like the proposed plan for the building is very 

attractive. 

Because one of the greatest features of our downtown are the historic 

buildings, 

I think that a more traditional brick design that blends in with the rest of 

the downtown architecture would be better.  

I would prefer to see some other design options which the public could 

vote on.  

Gender  Female 

Email *  anderguardk@hotmail.com  

 


